
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

NEXT SUNDAY 20 OCTOBER – NO MORNING MASS - 6.30pm MASS AS USUAL (Yorkshire Marathon) 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wed  St Hedwig, Religious or St Margaret Alacoque, Virgin 9.45am Morning Prayer; 10.00am Mass  
 

Fri   ST LUKE THE EVANGELIST, FEAST 9.45am Morning Prayer; 10.00am Mass  

Sat  St Paul of the Cross, Priest 9.45am Morning Prayer; 10.00am Mass  

ST GEORGE’S CATHOLIC CHURCH 9 PEEL STREET 
YORK YO1 9PZ   Tel 01904 623728 
Website: stgeorgeschurch-york.org.uk 
Email: stgeorges@rcdmidd.org.uk 
https://www.facebook.com/stgeorgeyork 

 

SUNDAY MASS 10.30am and 6.30pm 
Confessions after all Masses in the Sacristy 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word at 10.30am Mass 
Safeguarding: psrstgeorge@rcdmidd.org.uk 

Diocese of Middlesbrough Charity reg. no. 233748 

  

Welcome back to our new PARISH PRIEST: FR JO MICHAEL 

 

A THOUGHT FROM THICKET – 13 OCTOBER 2024 

“If you grow accustomed to having the Lord present at your side and he sees that you do so with love and that you go 
about striving to please him, you will not be able – as they say – to get away from him; he will never fail you; he will help 

you in all your trials; you will find him everywhere.” (St Teresa of Avila, whose feast day is on 15 October) 

http://www.thicketpriorycarmel.org   Facebook@thicketpriorycarmel 

 
TODAY – FAIRTRADE STALL AT BOTH MASSES 

WORLD MISSION SUNDAY- 20 OCTOBER: This day of prayer, 
solidarity, and giving unites Catholics worldwide to share 
the Good News of God’s love which has the power to 
transform lives and heal our world. For more information 
about World Mission Sunday, please visit 
missio.org.uk/wms  (Retiring Collection at 6.30pm Mass) 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 2024: Our parish First Holy 
Communion programme is open for all children Year 4 and 
above and preparation for the special day will start in 
November 2024.  Dates and times of meetings and the 
date for the First Holy Communion Mass will be confirmed 
with Fr Jo Michael in mid-October.  If you would like to 
register your child on the programme please email Liz 
Goldstein: goldstein.liz63@gmail.com  

YORK NEWMAN CIRCLE: Monday 14 October, 7.30 pm at 
the Bar Convent 17 Blossom St YO24 1AQ.  
Dr Shane O'Rourke, York University, will speak about . . .  
‘The Russian Orthodox Church and the War in Ukraine’ 

All Welcome. For information please contact: 
judith.smeaton@btinternet.com  tel 01904 704525. 

 

WEEKLY FOOD COLLECTIONS AT MASS: Thank you for your 
generous donations for Carecent and our Primary School.  
➢ For Carecent: tinned Spam, corned beef, sugar, jars of 

coffee and chocolate biscuits, razors and toiletries.  
➢ For the Primary School: Shreddies, Frosties, Honey Loops 

but nothing containing nuts.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

FUND RAISING CONCERT: A GUITAR 

(When instruments are left behind in war) 

St George’s Church on Wednesday 30 October, 7.00pm. 

Leaving your home, your country, your family and 
friends behind because of war, and seeking protection 
in remote, foreign places with different languages and 

customs is a traumatic experience. So much is left 
behind, so much loss.  For musicians, this departure 

includes leaving behind their instruments, part of their 
voices, part of their identity, affecting their profession. 
This concert seeks to raise funds to purchase a guitar 

for York-based Ukrainian guitar performer 
Andrii Polishchuk. 

All the funds will go for that purpose. 
The concert brings together excellent musicians based 

in York, performing works for solo guitar, recorders, and 
baroque ensemble together with improvisations by the 

extraordinary duo Weaver and Wood. 
Free contribution 

Join us for a special night and contribute to our goal! 

WELCOME TO ALL: If you are visiting York, we hope you enjoy your time here. If new to the parish or would like to be 
involved in parish activities please make yourself known to Fr Jo Michael or to our Welcomers on the door.  

 

SUNDAY 13 OCTOBER 2024 – TWENTY-EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME – YEAR B 

YEAR OF ST MARK <> DIVINE OFFICE WEEK 4 

<> PRISONS WEEK BEGINS <> 

 

 

WARM WINTER CLOTHES FOR CARECENT 
Do you have any warm winter coats, hats, gloves, boots 
or waterproofs you no longer need? Please consider 
bringing them to Mass on Sunday 13 or 27 October. Our 
volunteers will deliver all items donated to Carecent for 
use by the needy and the homeless. Thank You. 
 
 
 

Next Sunday - MASS FOR THE LGBTQ+ COMMUNITY, FAMILY AND FRIENDS and every second Sunday of the month 

Chapel of the Bar Convent, 3.00pm. Doors open at 2.30pm.  Followed by refreshments.  All welcome. 
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